
 
Julian PTO announces a new volunteer 

opportunity for parents of 6th, 7th, and 8th graders  

 

TEAM COORDINATOR 
 

 

For the 2012-13 school year, the Julian PTO is working to connect parents to each 

other and to information, events, and opportunities at Julian.  This is a great 

chance for you as a parent or guardian to be involved, meet other parents, and get 

to know the school community. 

 

The PTO is looking to recruit at least eight parents per grade level to serve as a 

Team Coordinator for your child’s team.  Ideally, there will be two coordinators per 

team.  The Team Coordinators will: 

 

 Be a liaison between parents and the PTO  

 Maintain a contact list of parents and guardians for your child’s team 

 Attend PTO meetings, sharing ideas and concerns voiced from parents on 

your child’s team and relaying information back to them 

 Encourage parent involvement and recruit volunteers for PTO-sponsored 

events and initiatives and other school-wide events 

 Be a point of contact for parents and teachers on your child’s team for 

information about PTO activities 

 

As a new initiative, it is likely that the role and responsibilities of a Team 

Coordinator will evolve.  Volunteer and help us make this a successful school year 

at Julian! 

 

To sign up, call or email Lynn Olson (olsons22@comcast.net or (708) 660-9867) 

 

 

Your Name:  _____________________________________________ 

 

 

Your Student’s Name: _______________________________Grade/Team:  ____________ 

   

 

Email address:_____________________________________  Phone:___________________ 

 

 

 


